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ANIC and the Australian Muslim community 

 unequivocally condemn tonight’s attack on  

Bishop Mar Mari Emmanuel 

 
 
 
 

The Australian National Imams Council (ANIC) and the Australian 
Muslim community unequivocally condemn tonight’s attack on 
Bishop Mar Mari Emmanuel while delivering a mass at Wakeley’s 
Christ The Good Shepherd Church in Sydney’s west.  
 
These attacks are horrifying and have no place in Australia, 
particularly at places of worship and toward religious leaders.  
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with Bishop Emmanuel and the 
victims and we pray for their speedy recovery.  
 
We urge the community to stay calm and work together towards the 
safety and the security of all Australians. 


